
My name is Mark Shovlin and I’m a resident of Narragansett, RI.  I am in full support of this House Bill as 
it is a fair and smart Bill as compared to some of the completely illogical, harmful laws that Narragansett 
is currently passing that will harm housing in general and take away many of its citizens property rights. 
 
We are in a housing crisis and need to do something to improve the situation as opposed to continuing 
to make it worse! 
 
Please support this H7382. 
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